
 

 

 

DATE:   June 25, 2024 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

FROM:   Karin Roberts, Deputy City Clerk, 452-6806 
  City Clerk’s Office 

 
SUBJECT: Recommendation for Appointments to the Independent Salary 

Commission 

 

The following recommendation for appointments to the Independent Salary Commission 

is being submitted by Mayor Robinson and Councilmember Stokes for your 

consideration and approval at tonight’s Council meeting. Each position will remain in 

effect until the salary review is complete and the final report is filed, which is expected to 

be no later than December 1. 

 

• Lori Mcrea Keller 

• Claire Sumadiwirya 

• Kan Liang 

• Byron Rodriguez 

• Mona Shen 

 
Council may approve the appointments by a comprehensive motion or individual 
motions. 
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